
I urge the Planning Board to reject this DA. It is patently evident that the developer never 
intended to honour the original development agreement & granting this DA sends the message 
that developers can do as they please in this LGA. 
The house is a piece of local history & the developer in question should have to do what’s 
necessary to restore the house considering its protection was their responsibility in the first 
place. 
Regards, Cate O’Mahony
Mona Vale
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